
Learning Assessment Committee 
Agenda for Friday, May 9, 2008 

1:00-2:30 pm in T-750 
 
Members:  Vina Cera, Peter Crabtree, Cheli Fossum, Jackie Graves, Evelyn Lord, David 
Mitchell, Mae Frances Moore, Louis Quindlen, Adrienne Riley, Karolyn van Putten, Elñora 
Webb, Wandra Williams, Kathy Williamson, Ed Wright 
 
 
1. Updates 
 GE Outcomes  
 Meeting of SLO coordinators with Wise Allen – resource requests 
 
 
2. Summer workshop – who will participate? 
 Creating rubrics 
 Evaluation of work done by participants – who on LAC can help evaluate? 
 How much should WE be paid for our work?  
 
 
3. Should we develop institution-wide outcomes? Maybe a group of us can 
draft some this summer? (Afternoon of June 6, possibly) 
 
 
4. Ideas for what we should do during Flex days in the fall 
 
 
5. (Time permitting) 
Planning college-wide dialogue about assessment results, possible 
changes/improvements 
Also dialogue about academic standards, student preparation, problems, and what 
can be done about it. This might be a good way to introduce/promote more 
effective teaching techniques. 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting is on May 23 – we’ll look at the applications for stipends 
received. 


